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A new start for EurotunnelPlus 
 
 

 
Eurotunnel has terminated, with effect from 16 August 2005, the contract with 
TransFerry for the commercial operation, across the whole of Europe, of the brand 
and services of EurotunnelPlus. 
 
In this context, Eurotunnel has put in place systems to allow it to organise the service 
in response to customer needs. A network of Eurotunnel subsidiaries has been 
established to enable the group, via locally based teams and, in the case of Germany 
and Italy, through new partnerships, to provide the personalised service customers 
demand.  
 
Jacques Gounon, Eurotunnel Chief Executive, said, “Bringing this activity back in-
house gives us the opportunity to bring an even better quality of service to our 
customers across the whole of Europe”. 
 
 
 
 
Notes for Editors 
 
EurotunnelPlus is the registered name, owned by Eurotunnel, used for the 
commercialisation of its Freight Shuttle Services to transporters across the whole of 
Europe, with the exception only of Key Accounts which have always been handled in-
house. 
 
TransFerry is the company that had been contracted to commercialise the 
EurotunnelPlus brand since 1 July 2002.   


